
 

 

  

 

Up to $50,000 
 

ROBBERY OF A USPS LETTER CARRIER  

          
 

 
The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $50,000 for information leading to the arrest 
and conviction of the suspects in the armed robbery of a United States Postal Service (USPS) letter carrier. 

The incident occurred on January 11, 2023, at approximately 11:30 a.m., near the 2500 block of North Ashland 
Avenue in Chicago, IL 60614.  

 
The suspects fled in a dark-colored Kia sedan with tinted windows. The suspects have the following 

descriptions: 
 

Suspect #1: Black male, medium-brown complexion, approximately 5’10” tall, wearing a black-hooded 
sweatshirt, black jeans, and a face mask. 

 
Suspect #2: Black male, light-brown complexion, approximately 6’0” tall, wearing a dark-colored jacket with a 

black-hooded sweatshirt, black jeans, wheat-colored boots, and a face mask. 
 

 
The suspects should be considered armed and dangerous.  

     
 TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THESE PERSONS YOURSELF 
 

If you have any information about this incident, please contact the: 
U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 1-877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”) 

Reference Case No. 3948599 
All information will be kept strictly confidential. 

 


